
In 1910, Guldlin Park on Van Buren Street adjacent to the Van Buren Street Bridge 

was the scene of a playground and baseball field. 

Today, it is a boat ramp and large green field. 

Remember when the schools had a Safety Patrol with students? 

Officer Ted Butz is in the center back.  Remember him? 

John Hilt, a long time resident on Wells Street has given his 

collection of pictures to Bloomingdale.  So I will be sharing them. 


